
Town of Benton 

Select Board Meeting  

Monday, February 17, 2025 

 

Select Board Members: William R. Darcy, Chair; and Regina Elliott 

Also Present: Dwight Swauger, Treasurer and School Board Chair; and Joe Boutin, Jr., road 

contractor. 

 These draft minutes of the Town of Benton Select Board are believed to be accurate and correct, 

but they are subject to additions, deletions, and corrections by the Select Board at the next 

meeting when the Board votes its final approval of the minutes.  These minutes are made 

available at this time to conform to the requirements of New Hampshire RSA 91-A:2. 

Chairman Darcy called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 

Member Elliott moved approval of the February 3, 2025 meeting minutes, seconded by Chair 

Darcy, and approved.  

The Board approved the budget and warrant articles, which must be entered into the DRA 

system, approved by DRA, and posted by February 24, 2025.  The Chair said he would contact 

Board members for their signatures on the warrant and budget after it was approved by DRA.  

The Board also discussed the Annual Report.  The Board approved the Select Board’s report 

drafted by the Chair.  Dwight Swauger, who is putting together the Report discussed the 

deadlines for publication and the remaining items left to complete.  

Treasurer Swauger reported $265,161.07 in the operating account and $430,786.26 in the NH 

PDIP account.  The Treasurer submitted checks for payment. 

The Board had a discussion of the President’s Executive Orders.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:41 p.m.  


